Dear sir,

This has reference to the trial of fly ash transportation in BTAP wagons carried out successfully during
17-20th April 2017.

We have prepared the report and same is attached herewith for kind information and perusal please.

| and behalf of NTPC sincerely thanks to Shri H.S.Bajwa, DTT(G),shri Ajay Nandan,EDME (Fr.), Shri
H.S. Pruthi, Director, Ministry of Power, Shri S. Fuller, CEO (Texmaco), G. Dijendranath, Managing
Director, Touax Texmaco Railcar Leasing Ltd.,shri Murli, Texmaco, Shri K.U. Thankachen, MD (CRWC),
Shri Sudhir Nair, CRWC, shri Harish Gupta, Prism cement, Shri. B. Srinivas, Prism cement and Shri
Nandlal, Texmaco for their continues support and guidance for success of this trial

With kind regards
Ram Krishna Khandekar

Addl. General Manager, Ash Management
NTPC



